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Eugene Lafleur, Esq., 
107 St. Janes Street, Montreal.

Dear Mr. Lafleur
1 aja sending you herewith a syxlabus for a municipal department which was submitted to the University.
-?he question has been considered by the Extension Department and it has been decided 

tha* such a course in Government is not suitable 
1 or extension activities. Some of the subjects 
covered seen as if they might be considered in con­
nection with the reports regarding the Law Faculty r"" whloh have already been sent you; although, of 
course, municipal government would only cover a small 
par„ of any ôourse in Government which we might give
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1 would be much obliged if you would return this file after your Committee has made such 

use of it as seems desirable.
m

Yours faithfully,

Wilfrid Bovey.


